
From: Veltum, Paula R - DOA <Paula.Veltum@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: June 29, 2020 12:41 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com>; Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Madison Yards Planning Commission - State Letter 
 

 

City Planning, 
 
Please see the attached letter of support for the Madison Yards Development near the Hill Farms State 
Office Building. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

Paula Veltum | Deputy Division Administrator 
Department of Administration 
Division of Facilities Development & Management 
Paula.Veltum@wisconsin.gov  
Cell: (608) 575-2379 

 
 
 
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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